
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 The Parish of All Saints and St. Joseph 
 

Father Jeff Wilson, Pastor Deacon Joe Gomes  

 

e-mail: office@omnsanct.org     website:  www.omnsanct.org 

 

 

 

~WEEKEND MASSES~ 
 

Saturday  5:30pm Vigil All Saints 

Sunday   9:00am  St. Joseph's 

Sunday   11:00am All Saints 
 

~SUMMER SCHEDULE WEEKEND MASSES~ 
 

Saturday  5:30pm Vigil All Saints 

Sunday   8:00am  St. Joseph's 

Sunday   9:30am  All Saints 

Sunday  11:30am  Pinecrest 
 

 

~WEEK DAY MASSES~  
 

Monday – Thursday 8:30am    All Saints 

Friday   8:30am    St Joseph's 
 

First Friday-8:30am   St. Joseph’s 

First Saturday 8:30am  All Saints 
 

EUCHARISTIC ADORATION / HOLY HOUR 
 

Thursdays at 9:00am to 10:30am at All Saints 
 

RECONCILIATION 
 

Saturday:  4:30 - 5:15pm at All Saints 

Sunday:  7:45am at St Joseph 

1st Saturdays following 8:30am Mass at All Saints 
 

Office Hours:  Monday -- Friday ~ 9:00am to 4:00pm  

Phone 586-3161, Fax—586-3161 
 

To arrange a visit for shut-in members of our  

community, please contact the Parish office. 
 

Marriages & Baptisms by appointment—6 months  

notice for marriage. 

                                                      Pray for the repose of the souls of the following: 
 

Recently Deceased:  Sr. Gloria de Jesus,  Joan Henderson,  Eileen Wilcox,  Karl Vargas, Gloria Brown. 

 

April Anniversaries:   David Moniz,  Florence Dupree,  Clyde Griewing,  Al Paoli,  Doug Starkweather,  Sheila Hyder,  Robert McKinley,  Oscar 

McKamey,  Lloyd Grisell,  Marie Harrison,  Mary Ann Walsh,  Eugene Palinnich,  Chuck Donaldson,  Louella Jones,  Jerry Lee Casey,  Frank Moiola,  

James Baker,  Pete Fernandez,  Pete Lamasney,  Msgr Thomas Hayes,  John  Nicholas Morrow,  John Sheppard,  William Spence,   Nina Kimball,  Mel 

Nelson,  Ariela De Wolf,  Grace Silva,  Trudi Brenon,  Suzanne Weststeyne,  Paul Hupf,  Jean Heckendorf,  Gerri Swiggart , Mary Lape,  James 

McGarry,  Joseph Souza, Phillip “Packy” Maxwell, Alice O’Donnell, Carole Canepa, Dixie Brown  
 

Pray for in Memoriam:  Fr. George Lacey,  Msgr. Thomas Hayes, Fr. Eshai Joseph,  Fr. E. Donohoe,  Dcn. Eddie Zoma,  Don & Trudy 

Brenon. 
 

                         If a name needs to be removed from “Pray for the Living”, please contact the Parish office.   

Pray for the Living:  Tony Becker,  Patricia Martin,  Mary Mazotti,  Pat Raven,  Arlen Richardson,  Kylie Richardson,  Celia Romanski,  Rosette 

Rumberger,  Tim Schmidt,  Gary Schneider,  Marsha Tate,  Alex Thomas,  Susan Williams,  Val Wynn,  Walter Parsons,  Melissa Mendez,  Lois 

McLain,  Leon Heinen, Christine Lamasney,  Barbara Villasenior,  Mike Costa,  Nancy Smith,  Jessie Lee,  Susan Sutton,  Ricki Graham,  Aggie Morri-

son,  Lori Zimmanck,  Alice Burdick,  Josh Roun,  Haley Karels,  Chris Karels, Monica Scarborough,  Kelly Cheveres,  Greg Hendrickson, Joseph 

Murtagh,  Sally Scott,  Carla Walker,  Theresa Haire,  Gloria Escallier,  Michael Turner,  Tom Archer,  Lila Connant,  Mary Henderson Controis,   

 Tara Ingalls-Thompson,  Charlie Hyde,  Nicole Lemos,  Pat Johnson,  Bill Ruiz,  Cathi Ruiz,  Jeanine Cornett,  Mark Cimoli,  Linda Seymour,  Jerry 

MacNitt,  Joe Freitas,  Gladys Freitas,  Kathy Casas,  Barbara Gleason,  Mike Snyder,  Dekker Plummer,  Mike Schirmer,  Phyllis DeHerrera,  Trudy 

and Patrick Franco,  Lucy Cisneros,  Linda Snyder,  Maria Johnson,  Patricia Spruner,  Ed Laverone,  Tina Heldstab,  John DeHerrera,   Pat Weseloh,  

Bishop Stephen Blaire,  Anna Lopez,  Jerry MacNitt, Lea O’Shaunessy. 

 

All Saints 

18674 Cherokee Dr., 

P O Box 642—Parish Office 

Twain Harte, CA 95383           

Phone (209) 586-3161 

St. Joseph 

18473 Gardner Ave 

Tuolumne, CA  

Phone (209) 586-3161 

Please Note: Requests for insertion of bulletin information must be submitted in writing to the parish office by noon on Wednesday prior to distribution. 

Third Sunday of Easter April 15, 2018 Lord, let your face shine on us.   Psalm 4 

Turning Point Fellowship of AA meets Tues., 7:00pm  in  

Cottage #4. 

Keep it Simple Group of NA meets Wed., 6:30pm in Cottage #4. 

PARISH GROUPS AND ACTIVITIES 
 

Pastoral Care Givers—Monday at 9:00am in the  

All Saints' Parish Hall 
 

Parish Pantry—1st, 2nd, 4th, & 5th Tuesdays, 10am to 

Noon.  ATCAA Food Bank—3rd Tuesday 10:00—Noon.  

Both are located in Cottage #3 at All Saints’ Church. 
 

All Saints' Ladies Guild - Meets every other month on the 

3rd Tuesday at 9:30am in the Parish Hall.   
 

Choir Practice—Tuesdays at 5:00pm at All Saints. 
 

Order of Franciscan Seculars / Blessed Giles of  

Assisi—First Saturdays at 10:30am at All Saints' Church. 
 

St. Joseph's Guild general monthly meeting—First  

Sunday after Mass at St. Joseph's Church. 
 

St. Joseph’s Coffee Sundays—Third Sunday of the 

month. 

THE HOLY FATHERS’ INTENTIONS  
FOR MARCH 2018 

 

That the Church may appreciate the urgency of formation 

in spiritual discernment, both on the personal and commu-

nitarian levels. 
 

Weekly—To end abortion. 

FROM OUR HOLY FATHER 
 

Dear brothers and sisters: In the joy of this 

Easter season, we now begin a new cycle of 

catecheses on the sacrament of Baptism, by 

which we receive the forgiveness of sin and 

are reborn to new and eternal life in Christ. 

Through the waters of Baptism, sanctified by the Holy Spirit, we 

are immersed in the saving mystery of the Lord’s death and resur-

rection, and become, in Christ, adoptive sons and daughters of God 

our Father. Renewed in the image of Christ, the new Adam, we are 

called to acknowledge his Lordship in our lives and to share in the 

mission of the Church, his Body, for the transformation of our 

world. Baptism is the door to the other sacraments, whereby we 

grow in the life of grace until we come at last to our true homeland 

in heaven. Our Christian life, as a journey of faith and union with 

the Lord, is sustained by prayer and by our daily efforts to grow in 

the imitation of Christ. During this Easter season, may we come to 

appreciate ever more fully the unmerited gift we received on the 

day of our Baptism, and resolve to live faithfully the new life we 

have received in Christ.  Wednesday, 4 April 2018 

RELIGIOUS FORMATION AND STUDY GROUPS 
Classes at All Saints—Sundays from 9:30am to 10:45am, offer-

ing instruction for grades K thru 8.   
 

All Saints Youth Group Sundays from 9:30am to 10:45..  All 

high school teens are welcome to join this wonderful group!  

Please contact DRE, Lina Marion at (805) 712-5762 for more infor-

mation or see our website:  www.omnsanct.org.  We welcome all 

who feel called to serve in children's ministry and thank our Lord 

Jesus Christ for the calling we answer.  Thank you.  

RCIA  Come feed your body and soul on Tuesday nights at  

All Saints.  We have dinner at 6:00 pm and RCIA ( Rite of Chris-

tian Initiation for Adults) from 7:00 to 8:00 pm.  This class is for 

anyone who wants to know more about the Catholic Faith, even if 

they have been Catholic their entire life.  It  is also for people who 

are not Catholic, but are interested in learning more about Catho-

lic Christianity.  Everyone is welcome.  Contact Mary at 586-9351. 

YEAR ROUND SUNDAY SCRIPTURE PREPARATION 
Are you understanding what God is telling you in the  

Sunday scripture readings?  Sometimes when we hear 

the readings at Mass out of context, they are hard to 

understand.  Come join your fellow parishioners and 

read the readings before going to Mass.  Two times available, Mon-

day mornings at 11:00 am in the hall behind St. Joseph's Church 

and Tuesday afternoons at 4:00 pm in the All Saints parish hall.   

All are welcome drop-in to either session.  For more information, 

please contact Mary Leamy at 586-9351. 

              MONDAY STUDY GROUP.   

Meets on Monday 5:30—7:00pm.  Study group based 

on Scott Hahn’s Studies:  St. Paul Center for Bibli-

cal Theology www.stpaulcenter.com.  Current Study:  

The Lamb’s Supper—The Mass as Heaven on 

Earth  ~  Contact Dan Garcia  (209) 840-2644. 

ALL SAINTS FURNACE 
 

Many thanks to all for your generosity in the reparations 

and replacement of the church furnace.  Your donations are 

greatly appreciated. 

NEWMAN BOOK CIRCLE 

Come join us for this book circle that meets monthly.   

Contact Preston or Suzanne Patterson at 965-4260 for  

meeting times. 

ALL SAINTS LECTORS AND CHOIR  
MEMBERS  NEEDED 

Proclaiming  the Word for the People of God and 

leading and encouraging their singing and participa-

tion in the celebration of the Liturgy are important 

roles in the Church.  If you are interested, please contact  

Deacon Joe Gomes after Mass or at (510) 363-2084. 

Thank you to all those who have pledged their support to the par-

ish and our local Church.  If you missed your opportunity to sup-

port the Bishop’s Ministry Appeal, it’s not too late!  Pledge enve-

lopes and can be found in the vestibule area of the church.  Checks 

should be made payable to the BISHOP’S MINISTRY APPEAL 

TRUST.  Thank you. 

SPLASH CANYON BIBLE SUMMER 
CAMP JUNE 18—22...DON’T MISS IT! 

No matter what your age, there are many places 

to serve each and every day of this fun-filled 

week. Why volunteer? Be part of something in-

credible… it may be the most fun you have all 

summer!  Assignments include everything from joining the deco-

rating team, teaching small groups, to kitchen staff, arts & crafts 

leader, or outdoor games assistant. 
 

Whether you have a couple of hours or a couple of weeks before to 

offer this June, you can serve.   Our first planning meeting is: 

Monday, April 9th at 7:00pm in the Parish Hall.  Registration for 

Bible Summer Camp begins this weekend after the 11:00am Mass 

at All Saints. 
 

Questions? Please contact Lina Marion, DRE at  

(805)712-5762  lina.mariondre@gmail.com. 

WELCOME BISHOP COTTA 
 

On Sunday, April 22nd, Our new Bishop,  

Myron Cotta, will visit our Parish to Confirm 

three of our religious education students.  There 

will be a welcoming lunch for Bishop Cotta after 

the  ll:00am Mass at All Saints.  Lunch will be a 

four course Portuguese style Sunday supper.  

Wine will be available.  Lunch is free but dona-

tions are appreciated.  Sign up at tables after Mass today or con-

tact John Giannini at 768-5690 or Preston Patterson at 770-4895 

FR. JEFF’S HOUSEWARMING GIFT REGISTRY  
                                      AT KOHL’S 

To access Fr. Jeff’s Housewarming Gift Registry, go online and 

type in “Kohl’s Gift Registry #.3427190”.  Scroll down to see  

selections and click the “Add to Bag”  (green box) for the item 

you are purchasing.  After you have completed your selection, 

click the “check out” box at the top of the page.  Thank you for 

your generosity. 
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